    January 8th,2020
Dear Prof. Gonçalves,
We would appreciate if you could please consider our attached manuscript entitled “Repair Protocol of Porcelain Laminate Veneers Through Reattachment of the Fractured Ceramic Piece: A Technical Report” for possible publication in the Brazilian Dental Science. 

We sent this technical report four months ago. BDS sent me an email about revision and they asked me to make corrections within 30 days. But we were late, so technical report was declined. We have resubmitted this technical report with rebuttal letter for last revision.
Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind Regards
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